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YTD Receipts: $279,029 
YTD Expenses: $283,362 

Weekly Receipts 
  

11/10/2019   $5,711 

           for November 10 
Sunday Worship               223 
 
 

Sunday School                    20 
Communion to Shut-Ins     5 
 
 

STEWARDSHIP 
A Way of Life 

405-282-4080                 www.fccguthrie.org 

http://www.fccguthrie.org 

Set up your weekly or 
monthly giving online at: 

 

  

This Week’s Events: 
 
    

 

 

Tuesday, September 3 

8:30 a.m. – Mother’s Day Out 
    

 

Wednesday, September 4 

3:30 p.m. – Kidventure Kick-off 

7 p.m. – Choir Rehearsal 
 

Thursday, September 5 

8:30 a.m. – Mother’s Day Out 

 

  

This Week’s Events: 
 

      Tuesday, November  12 

8:30 a.m. – Mother’s Day Out 
 
   

Wednesday, November 13 

3:30 p.m. – Christmas Program 

Practice 

6 p.m. – Cabinet Meeting 

7 p.m. – Choir Rehearsal 
 
 

Thursday, November 14 

8:30 a.m. – Mother’s Day Out 
 

Friday, November 15 

5 to 7 p.m. – Youth Fry Frenzy 
 

Sunday, November 17 

10 a.m. – Donut Fellowship 

Noon – Stewardship Appreciation 

Luncheon 

12:30 p.m. – Connections/Outreach 
 

 

Mark your calendar for 

Turkey Bingo and 

soup night! Call the 

church office and let 

us know if you     plan 

on bringing a Crockpot 

of soup!  282-4080 

Cookbooks make 

great gifts! 

We still have some of our 

church cookbooks available for 

sale if you didn’t have a chance 

to buy one last year. Stop by 

the church office or pick yours 

up in the Narthex on Sunday! 

ON SALE 

NOW! $10 

FCC will host Financial 

Peace University 

beginning  in January 

2020. If you are 

interested, contact the 

church office. Cost is 

$129.99 for the kits - 

scholarships are 

available. 

Nov. 17 join us at 10 a.m. 

for donuts, juice and milk! 

Virginia Bostwick 
1932- 2019 

 

Don’t forget to turn in your pledge 

cards this week!! You can call the 

church office or email your pledge 

to shanabench@coxinet.net also! 

Nov. 20 @ 5:30 

Order your Christmas 

Poinsettias in Honor 

or Memory of a loved 

one! Cost is only $10 

each! 

Christmas Poinsettias 

https://www.simplechurchgiving.net/g3/
http://www.fccguthrie.org/
mailto:shanabench@coxinet.net
mailto:shanabench@coxinet.net
mailto:shanabench@coxinet.net


If someone should be 
added or taken off our 

prayer list please be sure 
and let us know. 

Hospitalized at this time: 

Mike Canning and Becky 

Wilkerson. We pray for our 

church family: Gregg 

Gumerson, Ron Fields, 

Lawrence Coburn, Mike 

Carey, Jake Doles, JoAnn 

LeGrande, Dave Williams, 

Dorothy Herbert, Sherry 

Canning and Ron Owen. We 

pray for our friends and 

family members: Joyce 

Shaw, James Stowe, Nancy 

Isaacs, Ronnie Walker, Edna 

Heilman, Kathryn Webb 

Feken, Norma Rasmussen, 

Denise Duffle, Wendy Britton, 

Susie Ellison, Roberta 

Coleman, Melvin Jacobs, 

Kinsley Murri, Cathy Carter, 

Keri K., Pam Billings, Judy 

Ravenas, Mary Schaar, Caleb 

Morris, Janetta Hibbler, Joe 

Yarbrough, Mike Ilnins, 

Stephanie Lowrance, Kayla 

Thetford and Les Steenveld. 

Our military all over the 

world including: Jonah 

Friese, Jared Ball, Justin Ball, 

Garret Canning, T.J. Wilson, 

Brent Walton, and Matt Byce. 

Planning for our future!  
Join us in financially and 

prayerfully committing to 

supporting our ministries  

at FCC in 2020.  

Thankful Fest was a hit! Everyone in attendance thought it was a blast and would like 

to see this become an annual event. The fun, old-fashioned, relaxed atmosphere 

reminded all of us that this church is truly a blessing that enriches our lives daily.  THANK 

YOU to all those that volunteered items such as fire pits, roasters, wood, games and very 

importantly - your time! Special thanks to Carissa, Laura and Jane for helping prep food. 

Jamie did a fantastic job by providing music for all of us to enjoy. Thank you Becky for 

making the most precious centerpieces.  Thanks to John and Karen for assisting with the 

projector and movie. Again, thank you for all of your help and for donating to our canned 

food drive. 

Lesley Cotton and Stacey Johnston 

Connections/Outreach Co-Chairs 




